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Comments: I feel the South Fork project should continue as proposed by the forest service.  Forest service has

taken the time and effort to review the area  to find a suitable location.  This location will be out of the 100 year

flood plane and be able to accommodate the facilities that were lost in the 2014 flood. 

 

Bathroom facilities are much needed in this area.  The port-a-potties provided by the FOCCC is not a long term

solution.

 

Adding the much needed handicapped accessible trail for anyone that's mobility impaired or someone just

wanting to take a short strole in the forest is important.  I see this as a great place for people or families that don't

have a lot of time to spend in the forest to experience nature and be educated by the informational kiosk

provided.  Also for school children from the surrounding areas to be exposed to nature in this area.  Children are

our future caretakers of this forest.

 

Closing the road for several months does not seem to be necessary.   What is needed is some way to empliment

a reduction in the speed of vehicles using the road.  Possibly putting water diversion bars in the road would help

facilitate this and reduce the amount of dust being produced.  The parking at the berm is needed along with the

parking provided by this project. 

 

Looking forward to having this infrastructure added to the canyon. I have been coming to the canyon since 2017

and stay several months at a time, so am very aware of these needed facilities. 


